

Dear Returning Families,

Thank you for choosing the Community YMCA School Age Child Care programs! Here at the Community YMCA we have been providing high quality, affordable care to our local community for over 20 years.

Our programs enable children to realize their potential in a place where fun & learning go hand in hand. With exciting and engaging activities we encourage our values of caring, honesty, respect and social responsibility. We provide a safe and nurturing space for children, as well as reassurance and flexibility to working parents. You can rest assured that your child is surrounded by caring, trained staff who provide an exciting array of daily activities.

Each site is considered a licensed School Age Child Center (SACC) by the NYS Office of Children & Family Services. Your child's file is subject to random inspection at any point in the school year. For this reason, registration packets must be complete before fully enrolling your child.

Please take a few moments to fill out the following paperwork for each child that you will be enrolling. Be sure that each line in your child's form is clearly marked. Your child will not be fully enrolled if paperwork is incomplete.

For a September start, registration is open until July 20, 2018.

Registrations received after July 20 will have a late fee of \$50 and will be put on a waitlist.

All forms and handbook can be found on our website at <a href="http://community.ymca-cnw.org/saac/">http://community.ymca-cnw.org/saac/</a>

Please complete the following for enrollment:
☐ Read SACC Parent Handbook
☐ SACC Registration Form
☐ SACC Payment Authorization for your child's school
☐ E-mail/fax/mail your completed forms to us at:
Community YMCA 106 Titicus Rd, North Salem, NY 10560 E-mail: <a href="mailto:vadams@ymca-cnw.org">vadams@ymca-cnw.org</a> Fax: 914-276-7683

Scholarships are available; forms can be found on our website. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.

## **COMMUNITY YMCA**